
Dates for your Diary: 

 
 
October 29th - Compassionate Friends Service 4.00 pm.  
[A gentle service for those who have lost loved ones].  
 
November 12th - Remembrance service 10.30am  
 
2nd December - An Advent Quiet Day - why not come and spend a few hours  
in Quiet Reflection in preparation for the busy ‘silly season’ of December  
10am - 2.00pm; sandwich lunch provided  
 
December 3rd - Service of Prayer for Healing  4.30pm 
 

Christmas: 
Carol Service          10th December 6.00pm 
Crib service             24th December 4.30pm  
Christingle                7th January       4.30pm 
 
                                           
 

 
 
Contact details: 
Rector – Rev. Stefanie Hodges – Tel 504228 (Unavailable at present)  
Curate – Rev. Diane Peters – Tel 532796  
Newsletter – Sallie Garrood – Tel 504839 or email sallie.garrood@gmail.com or 
admin@stfrancisstclareguildford.org.uk by Wednesday 9am please 

Hall manager/lettings – Val Holt – Tel 852764 
Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – email Eike.ndiweni@gmail.com   
Stewardship – Mike Hammond - Tel 562661  email m_hammond@talk21.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A very warm welcome to everyone joining us for our Holy Communion Service 
this morning. Please do join us in the hall after the service for a cup coffee and 
a chat. 
A special welcome to the Revd Helen Poole who is taking this morning’s service. 
It’s so lovely for us to welcome Helen back 
 

Collect for the Eighteenth Sunday after Trinity.  
God, our judge and saviour, 
teach us to be open to your truth 
and to trust in your love, 
that we may live each day 
with confidence in the salvation which is given 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 
Readings 
Exodus 32: 1-14  Page 90 
Philippians 4: 1-9  Page 1180 
Matthew 22: 15-22  Page 990 

 
Please pray: 
 

 For Stefanie’s ongoing recovery 
 

 For our Lord to provide someone who can take on the role as leader for 
the children’s work, it is vital that this ministry continues but also grows. 
 

 For all those who are unwell at this time. Please remember to put the 
names of those you pray for on the prayer tree, they will also be prayed 
for during morning office  
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Notices 
 

Message from Stefanie 
“What a blessing it was to see so many of you at the Songs of Praise service. I 
would like to thank everyone for their kindness; the cards, flowers, delicious 
food and prayers. I feel so blessed and will use this recuperation time to be 
praying for you all. 
Much love, 
Stefanie” 

 
St Francis Fellowship 
Tomorrow: Monday October 16th at 2.30 
Come and hear a talk by Mary Riley ‘Get ahead, get a hat!’ and also enjoy a 
‘cuppa’ and chat 
St Francis Fellowship welcomes both men and women. 
 

Compassionate Friends Service                      
October 29th at 4pm (please note change of time)  
A quiet service of remembrance for all those we have loved and who have gone 
before. If you would like to bring a photograph(s) to place on the altar during 
the service, that would be very special. 
Please make this service known to anyone you feel would appreciate this 
special time of remembrance and thanksgiving for our loved ones. 
 

           Ride and Stride Cycle Ride  
Many thanks to our riders. £435.20 was raised by Satyah, James, William, Sam, 
Theo, Alex, Edward, Alexander and Christopher – well done! 
 

Memorial Window Cards 
Please look at the beautiful cards of the memorial window and church at the 
back of the church. 
Postcards 80p, large card £2.00                                                                                    . 
 
 

 
 
Mums’ Coffee Morning 
Now the new term has started, if you know any new mums with children at the 
Pre-School do invite them into the church for coffee after they have dropped 
their children off on a Wednesday morning 

                                         
 
Greeting Cards 
Don’t forget that there are a number of Greeting cards on the bookstall – 
please take a look before you go to the shops, cards for every occasion at 50p 
each! Please put the money in the little church kindly made by Dawn Scanlon  
 

 
 
 

Concert 
The London Welsh Male Voice Choir 

Guildford Cathedral Saturday 25th November at 7.30pm 
with a special performance byHannah Brooks-Hughes 

On the occasion of the UN's International Day for the Elimination of Violence 
Against Women 
To purchase tickets visit www.restoredrelationships.org/Guildford 
or contact the Cathedral Box Office on 01483 547 881 
 
Restored is a Christian Charity working to end violence against women and to 
promote healthy relationships 
For more information: www.restoredrelationships.org 
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